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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES


Food and Drug Administration








5600 Fishers Lane, HFG-1 

Rockville, MD  20857










October 1, 2007

Dear Colleague,

On behalf of the U.S. Food and Drug Administration it is a pleasure to invite you to participate in the first of the Asia Pacific Economic Cooperation, Life Sciences Innovation Forum “Anti-Counterfeiting Health Products Seminar”, which will be held in Singapore from January 13 – 15, 2007 at the Furama River Front Hotel. 

We are pleased to announce that with APEC and U.S. funding we plan to carry out two series of anti-counterfeiting seminars concerning medical products.  One series of the two-day seminars will be held in Asia and the other will be held in Latin America. Working with our local partners, the Singapore Health Sciences Authority and the U.S.-ASEAN Business Council, we developed a program for the first series designed to provide regulatory authorities and other stakeholders with the tools both to perform training exercises in their local economies and regions throughout Asia and to enhance societal awareness of the hazards of counterfeit pharmaceuticals and medical devices.   

This seminar is designed for Government and industry stakeholders in APEC economies that deal with the policy, regulation and development of medical products as well as health professionals, customs specialists, law enforcement officials focusing on counterfeit medical products, and interested representatives from non-APEC economies. 

This first seminar will include introductory modules on counterfeit hazard, detection and prevention.  The objectives of this seminar include improving detection and prevention of counterfeit medical products, safeguarding patient health and promoting an environment that is conducive to innovation in the life sciences, and developing skills through a case-study approach.  A second session, to be held in Singapore in April 2008, is envisioned as an advanced training course building on the first session with more intensive modules on counterfeit avoidance and deterrence measures.

The rising number of counterfeit medical products is a serious global health problem.  Each passing year bears witness to more counterfeit medical products than the year before as counterfeiting activity spreads into an ever increasing range of medical products.  The global health implications of counterfeit health products are ominous, and these seminars provide a unique opportunity to enable concerned policy stakeholders to alter the course of this disturbing trend.

Please visit our website at www.hsa.gov.sg/apec_lsif_seminar for more information about the Seminar, including the initial draft program, registration form and accommodation information.  We look forward to welcoming you to Singapore in January and to your participation and contribution to the APEC LSIF Anti-Counterfeiting Health Products Seminar.  







Sincerely, 

Lois Ann Beaver

Project Overseer
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